Middle Township

Public Schools
ies you

to our Special Education
Parent Advisory Group
(SEPAG) meeting.

When: November 12th, 2024 @ 6:00 pm

Where: Lower Cape May Regional High School media center, located at 689
Route 9, Cape May NJ

Details: Special Education Parent Advisory groups serve as models for building
the knowledge, skills, and confidence of parents seeking to get involved in their
schools and facilitating deeper connections between families and schools.
SEPAC is designed to benefit all students with disabilities and is not intended to
be a forum to discuss an individual IEP or particular student.

e For our November 12th meeting, we will have a representative from
the Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) for a presentation on
navigating the DDD system. We are excited to get this event up and
running and hope that you can join us for an informational night
while connecting with other parents of students with disabilities.

* Light Refreshments will be served.

e Please RSVP through the QR code or by emailing
Dr. Pamela Shute at shutep@middletwp.k12.nj.us.

e |If you have any questions or concerns, please
reach out to your child’'s case manager or Dr.
Shute for more information.




